
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

28 FEBRUARY 2018  

The Drivers Licenses and Learners Licenses Unit will be closed 

on the 01st – 2nd March 2018 due to Installation of the New 

System. The office will re-open on Monday the 5th March 

2018.  

 

The services that will be affected are as follows:  

 Learners Licenses Bookings 

 PRDPS 

 Renewal of Drivers Licenses  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this might  
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